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Mai Vang

From: Grace Vo <gracevo13@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 7:42 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: Hearing for 918 University Ave W

Hello, 
 
 
I am the appointed personal representative for Tam D Vo's estate, who passed away in June 2023. I am his daughter and 
my mother Ann is now the owner of his property on 918 University Ave W. My mother is a Vietnamese immigrant and 
does not speak English well, she did not understand the notice and just gave it to me today.  
 
We have a public hearing notice for the proposed assessment for the property. Because of the reasons above, I would 
like to postpone this hearing and have time to consult with my realtor and the estate's laywer, Mr. Robert E. McGarry. 
 
Please let me know what we can do for the hearing scheduled tomorrow, 10/1 at 9AM. 
 
File #J2501C 
Assessment# 252000 
Property Address: Listed as "916 University Ave W" in the letter, I believe it is 918 
Parcel ID# 35-29-23-31-0122 
 
Thank you! 
 
--  
Grace Vo 
651.354.3209 


